
Stagecoach Crossings HOA Board met at 6:30 pm on August 30, 2022. 

Those present were Dick Adamson, Keith Bily and Susan Bowen.   

Two items were on the agenda for discussion and action. 

1st Item was the request from Lois and Gaylen Bendewald to construct a “Hoop Garden” on their 
property.  The Board approved the “Hoop Garden” with the stipulation that it could not be seen 
in either direction when traveling on Laramie Trail. 

2nd Item for discussion and action was in response to the letter written by Jacob Dawson of 
Lammers, Kleibacker & Dawson, LLP. After discussion, it was decided that Dick Adamson 
would contact Maria Critchlow of GPNA for advice on what options would be available on our 
path forward for the Stagecoach Crossings HOA. As of today, Maria is out of the office but as 
soon as she responds, a letter will be sent out to all members in the HOA informing them of her 
recommendations. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:46 pm  

 


